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10/24/17 
 

ROOM CHANGE NOTICE 
BID 2017-21 – San Jose Blvd. Improvements Phase V 

 
The bid opening has been moved to the following address: 
 

Carlsbad City Hall 
Room 201 – 1:00 p.m. 
101 N. Halagueno St. 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 

 
Matt Fletcher 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Carlsbad 
575-234-7905 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 575-234-7905 or email me at 
msfletcher@cityofcarlsbadnm.com. 
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